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CPA Division Meeting 
July 7, 2016 

11:00am to 1:00pm 
Lutheran Community Services 

4040 S. 188th Street, Seatac, Wa. 98188, 3rd Floor 
Toll free call in #1-800-511-7985, access code 365-4506 

 
  

 

Members Present: Jeff Clare, YFC/Olive Crest, Julianne Peterson, Amara, 

Paulette Caswell, Bethany, Linda Thomas, CCS, Joanne Stimson, CFSF, 
Kristen Zinsky, CCS, Susan Maney, CHS, Zsuzsanna Balogh, YMCA 

Conference Call: see above 

 
 

Agenda Item  Discussion Decisions 

1. Welcome & Updates from 

Member Agencies 

 

Thank you for the rate Restoration 

CFCF is has a new location in Fife.  New staff and re-organization. 
Tacoma YFC is now Olive Crest Tacoma Office as of July 1.  BRS Contracts.  

Post Adoption program as well. 
Amara-Launched Post Adoption Support Program, Angela Tucker was hired. 

PEPS partnership with foster parents (Tacoma Satellite).  

Bethany-3 new satellites: Tri-Cities, Tacoma, South Seattle 
YMCA has a host home program for Young Adults who are homeless or near 

homeless. 
CCS is trying to grow their treatment foster care homes.  Greys Harbor office 

This is a very difficult program to grow per all providers:  CCS, CFSF, and 
YMCA. 

 

 

2. New CPA Chair and need for 
a Vice-Chair   

Did not cover  
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Agenda Item  Discussion Decisions 

3. Elections for WACF at All 

Member meeting 
 

                         

Charlotte Booth:  VP 

Scott H: Secretary 

Kerry Ann S: FPS 

Jeff C: CPA 

Karen B: BRS 

 

4. Streamlining Licensing  

~  Process: 
Electronic 

communication 
 

Portal update 

 
~  Collaboration: 

Training 
 

Participation 
 

~  work group from 

WACF and DLR  
 

 

 

Did not cover  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

5. Increasing Statewide 

Collaboration: 

                ~ CPA meeting in 

 Yakima? 

                ~  Licensing/Training  

       issues 

We want to increase membership.  Diversity in area served and statewide.   

We will look at the list on DSHS website and from past surveys.   
 

 

 

Do you have contacts with CPA’s who 
are currently not members of WACF? 

Please send to Jeff Clare.  

  Amara asked if they can do a salary survey. The group approved this. 

 

 


